MSU Meeting Agenda: January 13th, 2015
I. Presentation of minutes from December 2nd 
a. Motion to approve

b. Motion carried
II. Report from the MSU Officers

A. President—Chris Larsen
i. Holiday Party

i. Thank you to everybody who was able to make it

ii. Improvements for next year

1. Not much faculty

a. Emails were sent, info put in newsletter, not much else to do
b. Ask you preceptors

c. Possibly move to lunchtime to get better turnout?
2. Not much alcohol was consumed, should we keep it?
a. Keep it, make it free?
b. BYOB? Probably not feasible…
3. Sweater contest was fun! 

ii. MSU Website
i. Do people use?
1. General response was yes
ii. Renewal for next year (not due until September), $192

1. Approval?

2. How will our website fit in with Sunny’s website plans?

a. Don’t know the future so maybe shouldn’t renew too soon

3. Can we integrate with rest of the school’s site to make free? 

a. Bring up to med council meeting? 

b. Concerns with being able to do the live buying and selling aspect if integrated

4. Original idea for the website was to allow student editing, probably can’t do that if it is integrated, and we wont have as much control 
5. We will talk to Sunny and med council and bring the issue back up in a few months when we have more info
iii. LUC Box

i. SAS is getting this resource started to share useful resources, PDFs of textbooks, etc. among different classes here at Stritch
ii. Access via the Students Advising Students page, linked to LUMEN, and go to the “Useful Websites” page

1. Great resource for notes, wisdom from previous classes
iii. If you have suggestions about resources that you found super helpful, send them to stritchsas@gmail.com!
B.
Vice-President—Tracey Thompson
i. Spring Formal- Friday March 27th, Shedd Aquarium
i. Tickets will be about $40

ii. Will go on sale early March

iii. Think about maybe moving it to Saturday next year? Easier for significant others to get here in time
a. More expensive to book on a Saturday? 

C.
Treasurer—Jared Miller


i.
Budget Update
a. December faculty social numbers are still coming in because of alcohol return, but looks like we will be under budget 
b. Reimbursements are hopefully coming within 4-6 weeks of turning them in, but transition has been rough so please be patient and forewarned of this
c. TGIF (M2/M3 party) and AIDS week are the big expenses that are coming up
d. Turn in anything from last semester, want to get last semester’s expenses wrapped up
D.
Secretary—Elizabeth Billquist 

III. Report from Class Presidents
A. M1 – Patrick Kramer

a. Work with deans to institute recycling, trying to get cans in the atrium

i. Possibly are getting a few cans like the ones in the nursing school but slowly because they are $900? 
b. Working on planning ISI dinner auction

c. Looking forward to M1/M2 basketball game

i. M3s offered to be refs

d. Ornament fundraiser was a success, sold all 100 ornaments
B. M2 – Lizzy Carroll

a. TGIF M2/M3 party Jan 30th 
i. Mark the evening now, it’s a good weekend!
ii. All classes are invited to attend
iii. Money for food and alcohol (usually a running tab until it runs out)
b. They had a meeting with Dean Mendez, Dean Sontag, and Dr. Clipstone about increasing study space

i. Thinking about making a list of rooms that are available, but also don’t forget that you can study in the nursing school 

c. Josh Hopps has been getting a lot of emails with questions about buying materials like the new first aid book etc, and so he will be sending out an email addressing these issues soon
d. If you want to get the UWORLD qbank, respond to Josh ASAP and give him your check, don’t ignore
C. M3 - Hani Kuttab
a. Everyone switched tracks at Christmas, now 2 weeks in to new rotations 
b. Looking forward to TGIF M2/M3 party

c. Looking at specialties, aways for next year
d. Lots of interest specialty events come up, look for emails
D. M4 - Caileigh Pudela
a. Finishing interviews, some go through January but most are done
b. Rank lists due late February 
c. Match day 3/20
V.
Reports from Stritch or University Committees 

A. Medical Council Meeting – 12/15/14
a. Working on getting recycling bins for SSOM and exploring the option of getting filtered water dispensers like in MNSON (by kitchen/sac?)
b. Concerns were expressed about the amounts of quiet study space available; is being looked into and the cafeteria will soon be available after closing for this purpose

i. Side cafeteria can also be a designated quiet space soon
VI.
Reports from MSU committees

VII.
Reports from Student Organizations

VIII.
Reports from OSR Rep – Sarah Hale and Diana Basali
a) 3 areas of interest for the conference: learner mistreatment, health disparities in the curriculum, match

a. Match
i. Changing to EROS standard application like AMA

ii. Good news that there are still 8500 more spots than seniors

iii. DO applications have gone up 34% in the last year

iv. International applications have gone up 37% in the last year

v. Don’t worry, still a 94% national match rate

vi. Ratio for if you do SOAP week is 8 students per 1 position

vii. Congrats to anyone who matched in optho today

b. Learner (student) mistreatment

i. The concept is often ignored until after the fact due to fear of ramification 

ii. Dean Mendez has become the point person on this topic, he is meeting with a group of students tomorrow to brainstorm ways for students to feel more comfortable speaking up

iii. Problem with no clear solution

c. Health disparities in the curriculum
i. Look at current curriculum and what we address at this point, then brainstorm ways to improve and present at med council 
ii. Have the ability to survey other schools, so will look into what they are doing, look for gaps in our curriculum
iii. Interesting idea out of Utah Med-make it a point in every block to get someone from a disadvantaged background to come and talk, as well as hold an annual meeting to talk about health disparities at the school 
IX.
Reports from CCA (Central Curriculum Authority)


Downloading of lectures should be available sometime next week
X.
Unfinished Business
· Follett Online Bookstore

· Close to being finalized and soon some SSOM and SSOM alumni items will be available through the “Lakeshore Campus” online bookstore

· There is no way we can hit the minimum sales to qualify for commission through Follett, but Roger has agreed to give us a flat rate commission of $3,500 to $4,000 per year

· Increased Student Activities Fee/MSU Budget

· Still waiting to hear back for approval
XI.
New Business

XII.
Funding Requests
XIII.
Room for Improvement: 

Things we can change: Big things or Small things

Next meeting will be held in February 3rd at 6 PM in SSOM 460.  

Thank you for taking the time to be here tonight!

